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Omaha Public Power District I

1623 Harney Omaha, Nebraska 68102 i

402/536 4000
June 22, 1984 i

LIC-84-205

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Miller:

License Amendment Application
for Reactor Vessel Surveillance

Capsule Removal Schedule

In response to your letter dated May 4, 1984, the attached infor-
mation is provided as an amendment to the District's Application
for Amendment of Operating License dated October 3, 1983 and sup-
plemented by a letter dated January 27, 1984. Attachment A con-
tains the proposed Technical Specifications wording and supporting
revised tables. Attachment B contains the discussion, justifi-
cation, and significant hazards consideration for the proposed
revisions. These revisions replace only those pages which were
changed from the original submittal.

Sincerely,

i \
i jkb v ,j ]u' n~

W. C. Udnes
Divisi,on Manager

j Production Operations
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Attachments

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

l Mr. E. G. Tourigny, Project Manager
i Mr. L. A. Yandell, Senior Resident

Inspector:
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